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 11th April 2024 

 

Year 3 trip to Gladstone Pottery Museum – Thursday 25th April 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

To support our Topics in Art, as well as supporting the children to learn more about the history of our 

local area, Year 3 will be visiting Gladstone Pottery Museum in Longton, on Thursday 25th April 2024.  

 

Whilst we are there, the children will take part in a clay modelling session. They will be guided through 

how to make a pot or a clay flower. The cost of the trip is £10 per child, payment & consent for your 

child to attend the visit should be made on Scopay. The consent form should be ‘ticked’ and can be 

found with the trip payment information on Scopay. 

 

Please provide a packed lunch for your child with a drink. For those children in receipt of free school 

meals, a packed lunch will be provided by the school. 

 

Children should wear their school uniform. We will be travelling by minibus and will be back by the end 

of the school day.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr N Glover 

Principal 
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